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This proposal is ridiculous, we already own the roads as they have been paid for in precious budgets. This 
is effectively making us pay for the roads again, and continually. We pay fuel excise, road taxes and 
registration costs each year. For people like myself who do not live in a metropolitan area, we have no 
choice on public transport as it is simply not available. How does the government propose to assist people 
who live outside of south east Qld? 
Transport costs for all goods will rise as the shippers have to cover the extra cost of the tolls, this is a 
simply ludicrous proposal put together by some fool who sits in an ivory tower and probably has full use of 
a taxpayer funded vehicle. 


